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Dear Colleagues,

We wholeheartedly stand in solidarity with FGTB at this time, when Belgians decided
to go on a strike fighting for their rights, their right to a dignified life and higher wages.
We are in the same situation. Inflation is taking away our wages. The prices of goods
and services are rising dramatically. As a result, workers are finding life increasingly
difficult.

We are strongly opposed to a situation in which the weakest have to pay for the
incompetence of the ruling class, in which the whole burden of responsibility falls on
them!

We have a drama in Poland! Inflation has risen to almost 14%, and the government
and the National Bank of Poland's fight against inflation is a series of failures.

We feel you better than ever before, all of your struggles that you have to deal with
every day, and so do we!

Therefore, it cannot be that the poor are getting poorer and the rich are getting richer.

We must therefore return to the constitutional principle of solidarity.

The OPZZ says enough of high prices and miserable wages!
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